
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
  
We are proud to continue our School-Wide Positive Behavior Support Program (SWPB) for the 
2025-2026 school year.  As part of this program, we are teaching the students what behaviors are 
expected during the course of the school day.  The Four Bee’s were established by the staff to help 
create a positive school environment for all students. 
  
The Four Bee’s: 

● BE SAFE 
● BE RESPECTFUL 
● BE RESPONSIBLE 
● BE PRODUCTIVE 

  
The School-Wide Positive Behavior team has worked with all staff members to create expectations 
for students in all areas of our building. These expectations are posted throughout the building to 
remind students what is expected of them.  Near the beginning of school, we will have an assembly 
highlighting these expectations so students are aware of what each action looks like.  When Primary 
(grades K-3) students are observed following the 4 Bee’s, they will gain the opportunity to receive a 
bee slip.  Students spend their bee slips at our School Store.  Additionally, two students from each 
primary homeroom will be selected quarterly to be entered into a random raffle for a grand prize for 
being great role models.  Intermediate students (grades 4-6) will earn prizes from the Warrior Wins 
Wagon and be entered into the grand prize drawing at the end of each quarter based on their 
nomination to the Warrior Wins Board. 
 
In order for this program to be successful, students must know the expectations and understand the 
consequences for disruptive behaviors.  The consequences are fair and consistent for all students.  
Our goal is to intervene before the behavior becomes a problem.  Our staff will encourage and 
guide students to consider the 4 Bee’s as they spend time reflecting upon poor decisions and/or 
negative behaviors.  In situations in which these behaviors become repetitive, we may ask for your 
support at home.  We encourage you to use the 4 Bee’s as well to help guide your discussion. 
  
We thank you in advance for supporting this program and our efforts to improve the educational 
experiences of all children at Dassa McKinney Elementary School.  
Sincerely, 
  
Mr. Kevin M. Boariu                                                               Mrs. Nicole A. Fox 
Principal                                                                       Assistant Principal 


